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Question: 

Federal Environment Minister Greg Hunt ordered an investigation of the new facilities at Port 
Melville.  

Was the Tiwi Land Council briefed on this investigation – did the traditional land owners 
have any role in providing information to the Federal Department of the Environment. 

 
Answer: 
 
On 12/5/2015 the Federal Environment Minister Greg Hunt advised the Chairman of the Tiwi 

Land Council of his decision that the expansion of the port to operate as a marine supply base 

be investigated as a matter of priority by his Department. On 10/5/2015 the Chairman of the 

Tiwi Land Council advised Minister Hunt of Tiwi's long term aspiration to achieve self-

funded land and sea management as a sustainable pathway to the management and protection 

of the Tiwi unique cultural and environmental values, which are of prime importance to Tiwi. 

He also advised of the importance of the Port Melville woodchip export facility to the Tiwi 

determination to develop jobs and provide income for the people. On 25/5/15 the Chairman 

of the Tiwi Land Council wrote to Minister Hunt supporting his Department working with 

EOLHT to assess potential impacts of future operations. 
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